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From our family to yours
We wish you a happy holiday  

and a great new year!

On behalf of CAPE leaders and 
staff, we thank you for the work 
you do every day for our L.A. 
County communities and wish 
you and your loved ones a safe 
and happy holiday season.

Though this year has been 
filled with uncertainty and 
unexpected challenges, your 
extraordinary work in service 
to our communities have kept 
L.A. County safe and our union 
strong.

May this holiday season fill your 
home with good health and 
happiness, your heart with love, 
and your life with great joy.
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